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 From: Chris McLeod, AICP, Planning Manager 

 To: Historic Districts Commission 

 Date: December 12, 2024 

 Re: Regular Historic District Commission Meeting 

 

The Historic District Commission will be considering an application for a Certificate of Appropriateness for 

modifications to the residence located at 1431 Washington.  Due to a conflict with a family obligation, I will 

not be in attendance at the meeting.  Jennifer from the Planning Office and Kristine will be in attendance to 

answer questions and help guide discussion relative to the request. 

 

We anticipate a submittal from Yates Cider mill in the very near future for a new storage building that will 

require action from the Historic District Commission.  At that time, hopefully early in the new year, we can 

discuss goals and objectives for the Historic District Commission.     

 

I apologize for my absence, but look forward to seeing the Commission early in 2025.   

 

Happy New Year 

Chris  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


